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Espoo, April 17, 2020 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 

The Organising Committee of COTEC-ENOTHE 2020 Congress has today announced the 
postponing of the Congress due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  

The pandemic currently affects all of us and has generated a great deal of uncertainty for large 
gatherings scheduled in the coming months. After careful consideration of the health and 
wellbeing of the congress participants, which is our top priority, the Organising Committee 
decided to reschedule the 2nd COTEC-ENOTHE Congress. The event will now take place on 
September 15-18, 2021 at the same location - Cubex Centre Prague and the City Conference 
Center. In light of the developing circumstances, we concluded that postponing the event is the 
best decision to ensure the safest environment for all participants.  

Congress registration is now closed. More information will follow in the upcoming days - all 
authors will be contacted by the Scientific Committee and all those who already had registered 
for the Congress will be contacted by Guarant, the professional congress organiser. Please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch with Guarant at cotec-enothe2020@guarant.cz should you have any 
questions. 

COTEC General Assembly was scheduled to take place in Prague  on Sunday September 27th with 
a short Governance Day program included in the Congress program on September 26th. The plan 
to hold the GA in Prague on these dates is still valid and I ask you to keep the days reserved on 
your calendar. The Executive Committee will prepare a full day Governance Day Program and 
more information will be circulation in due course.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all strength to carry on the work in your own 
organisations in this unique situation which has affected citizens in so many ways. I count on the 
continued support by you, our partners and exhibitors to make the COTEC-ENOTHE Congress an 
even greater success next year. Resilience is something we all now need. 

 

Wishing you all good health 

 

Anu Söderström 

COTEC President 


